
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
20 September 2018 
 

Second and Third Form Information Evening 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
 
This academic year promises to be an exciting one for your child, with many opportunities on our 
academic and social calendar. In addition, we welcome new students into the Third Form, and Mr 
Barber as our new Deputy Head of Lower School. As the new academic year gets under way, we 
would like to invite you to an information evening to be held in our school hall on Tuesday 2 
October, from 5:30pm – 6:30pm.   
 
I would like to take this opportunity to outline our ethos in terms of the pastoral care of your child 
whilst in the Lower School, and look at an overview of the year ahead. In addition, Mr Auger (Deputy 
Head Curriculum) will speak briefly about aspects of the reporting system and curriculum, and Miss 
Murray (Deputy Head Pastoral) will discuss the positive behaviour protocols we have in place.  
 
You will have the opportunity to ask questions regarding these topics, and receive more information 
on the transition process of our students as they progress into the Third and Fourth Form. 
 
Refreshments will be available at the start of the meeting. We look forward to you joining us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss A Hoskins 
Head of Lower School 
 


